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• (The Committee) Noted the challenges 
faced to date in delivering the programme, 

and anticipated further slippage in future.   
• All RSA’s should take into account the 

green agenda and the anticipated change 

in town centre configuration due to the 
decline of the retail sector.  

• There is a need to ensure that carers and 
care homes are not adversely affected by 
proposals. 

• The proposals need to be more flexible and 
a phased implementation is welcomed to 

see if it causes displacement. 
• The Cabinet Member should review the 

whole programme, to confirm it remains 
deliverable (with regard to its resourcing 
and funding, in particular).  

• There needs to be better communications 
on this, and highways policy in general, 

including with district and borough council. 
• Wants to be reassured that sufficient 

enforcement will be undertaken  

• Having a Growth Deal in place should 
advance areas up the programme, which 

should benefit areas such as Littlehampton 
 

The Cabinet Member for Highways and 
Infrastructure is reviewing the Road Space Audit 

programme, will take the Scrutiny Committee’s 
comments into account and provide a further update 
to the Committee in due course.’ 

 

 


